
 
 

 

09/08/14 

 
 

TO: Requesting Parties to Data Exchange MOU’s with DHSMV 

 

FROM: Maureen Johnson, Bureau Chief   

 Division of Motorist Services  

 

SUBJECT:  Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 

 

 

Enclosed is a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) regarding data exchange with your agency.  Please 

review, sign and return the MOU to the Department as soon as possible.  You may forward a signed facsimile to 

the Department followed by the original if you wish to expedite the process. 

 

The Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles is currently drafting a new MOU to replace the 

existing MOU that will include provisions that allow for enhanced monitoring.  Once finalized, the new MOU 

will be forwarded to your agency for your review and signature and will replace the existing Data Exchange 

MOU.  

 

If you have any questions please send to DataListingUnit@flhsmv.gov. Thank you for your assistance. 
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